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16 NOV 1978Docket No. 50-219

Jersey Central Power and Light Company
ATTN: Mr. Ivan R. Finfrock, Jr.

Vice President
Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road

| Morristown, New Jersey 07960

Gentlemen:,

Subject: Inspection 50-219/78-22
,

This refers to your letter dated October 24, 1978, in response to our
letter dated October 4, 1978.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions ,

documented in your letter. These actions will be examined during a
subsequent inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

9
1, on|J. Brunner, ChiefW- =

,

-

Reactor Operations and Nuclear
' Support Branch

i cc:
,

J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent'

A. Z. Roisman, Natural Resources Defense Council
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